Mapleton Gun Club Newsletter Dec 2, 2022

Membership Renewal for 2023
Everyone should have received their renewal of membership letter by now.  If not, you will have to come to the Club on Thursday evenings at six o’clock to renew or print out the membership form and mail in the payment.  Cost remains the same at fifty dollars for renewal until the end of March 2023 after that cost is seventy dollars same as new membership.  We update the mailing list every year now but if you move, we have no way of knowing the change. 

Operation Hours for the winter months
The clubhouse will be open at six o’clock and stay open until the last old fart goes home which most likely around eight thirty o’clock might be later depends on the weather, or how the conversation is going if there are cookies still left etcetera, etcetera.   The trapshooting range will be open unless the nighttime temperature is below twenty-five degrees or there is significant snowfall that we cannot clear the parking lot and shooting range in time to operate.   There is a good chance that even if it is too cold to shoot, we still open the clubhouse for the members to pay and a chance to socialize.  With the winter weather we must be more flexible as to when we open or not. 

Rifle and Pistol Range
We will attempt to keep the parking lot cleared so our members can use the rifle and pistol range, but the weather will still have the final say.  Our snow removal operators do a good job, but we have always told them to get to us when they can as many others need to have their driveways cleared before us. 

Membership Meeting Night
Is still the first Wednesday of the month at seven o’clock we hope you can join us to add you input.  Please consider attending as new ideas are welcomed and needed.  We have been here for over sixty-five years, but it was the membership who made this possible.  

We hope everyone has a blessed Holiday Season with friends and family.  It’s been another unusual year for all of us but it’s a good day if your still vertical.  

